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Thank you for your interest in being added to the roster of Qualified Arbitrators for the 20th Judicial Circuit. Please see AO 1.15 (Arbitration) on our website at http://www.ca.cjis20.org/home.aspx to review our rules and fees for arbitrators. Due to the large number of arbitrators on our roster, there is no guarantee as to how many or if any cases you will be assigned by the court. You should also be aware that arbitrations might be required to be in person. Please do not apply if you are unwilling or unable to conduct in-person arbitrations. We do not accept applications for Zoom/remote only participants in the court program.  If you are a not a Florida licensed attorney you are still eligible to be on the roster to serve on a panel of arbitrators.  However, arbitrations scheduled through the Court’s ADR program are not conducted as a panel. If you meet the requirements email your application to the Lee County ADR (Mediation) office at L2@ca.cjis20.org.
